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This year, Clovis Unified is launching an exciting new way to communicate with parents and for you
to communicate with us. ParentSquare is designed to keep parents and guardians informed and
encourage greater engagement and connection with your school(s) and the district. It provides a
safe way for parents, district administrators, school principals, teachers, and staff:
 

Send and receive school and class information
Share pictures and files
See calendar items
Sign up to volunteer
Schedule parent-teacher conferences
and much more . . . all in one centralized place!

 
To learn more about ParentSquare and get started, watch Parents—Getting Started Video.
 
Starting this fall, we will be begin moving toward district-wide use of ParentSquare and expect to
be fully implemented by Winter Break. You'll still receive communication by text, phone and/or
email, and there's a convenient app (available free for iOS and Android devices) that will keep you
connected to all your student's classes and activities. Once fully implemented, you won't be asked
to download and use multiple different types of apps or other messaging systems to stay up-to-
date with everything happening at your child's school.

While you might not see a change immediately as the school year begins we're excited to start this
journey together, and encourage you to learn more about ParentSquare at the link above.
 
Have more questions? Click the question mark in the top right corner of the desktop version or the
Help tab on the app (tap the triple bar icon at the top left) to find answers to most of your
questions. You can also reach out to your school site for more information or if you have any
questions.
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https://vimeo.com/362598038?share=copy



